
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

June 25, 2015 

TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

RE:  TASC Memorandum of Understanding 

 

The current agreement with the Therapy Association for Special Children (TASC) does not have 

a provision for mentoring new staff members.  Since the cooperative will be hiring two full-time 

and two part-time therapists, both MVSEC and TASC are in agreement that there should be a 

mentoring program.  This program mirrors that of the MVSEA. 

 

 

Recommendation: 

Approval. 

 


